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Upcoming Programs 

May 11th Afghanistan- Mr. Dubee

May 18th Bike check-Sam C. and 
Marshall H.-Bring bike, helmet 
and closed toe shoes!!! 

May 25th Memorial Day
NO MEETING!

June 1st Canoing-Alex C. and Eric 

June 8th Paper Airplane 
Aerodynamics-Mark 

A note to parents:
The troop needs help transporting 
scouts to summer camp.  If you 
could drive us there or back,  please 
let Mrs. Maino or Mr. Burch know.

      Thanks so much!
To everybody who helped at the 
chicken BBQ. We sold over 800 
tickets.  Almost every scout helped 
at Saturday's event and we all had 
fun!  We packaged 700 meals!  Did 
you get to taste one of the dinners? 
It was yummy!!!

Camping Trips 

May 30-31st First Landing State 
Park  Cycle to your very limits to 
VA beach were you can play on the 
beach and fish.   Fun Campout!

June 19-22 Shenandoah River 
A mini batteau trip! Have canoe 
wars too! You have to come.

July 5-11th  Summer Camp
The...Best...Trip...Ever! Enough 
Said...Go!  
Total cost: $255.00
Mountain man: $295.00
If you have not made your 2nd 

payment, it is overdue!

July24-Aug 1st   Maine  Go hike 
and canoe in America's vacation 
land.. 

Aug. 14-16  Kiptopeke State Park
Canoe,fish,hike;
 all the requirements to be happy. 

--Trip Champions – 
May      Sam Cochran
June       Morgan Dykshorn
Summer Camp Tyler Phaup
July-August  Eric Cauthorne 
Aug.        James Greennagel 

PATROL LEADERSHIP

SPL.................Tyler Phaup  227-3458

ASPL-PROGRAMS..............
Sam Cochran 739-1202
Jesse Deaton  798-8955

ASPL-OUTINGS...Jake Harris 752-6760 

QMs.............Eric Cauthorne     798-6862
                     Jim Greennagel    752-5598

SCRIBE..........Ryan Phaup  227-3458

PL FOXSQUIRRELS...
Mark Phillips 833-5094

PL DRAGONS..
Morgan Dykshorn 798-9399

PL SCORPIO...........Kyle Koren  798-4411

The Patrol Leader Council (PLC) is 
working on next year's calendar. 
Here are some of the camping ideas 
so far:

NAS Oceana
Old Rag Mountain
Junior Leadership Training
Black Rock
Lake Sherando
Point Lookout State Park
Klondike
Batteau
Timberline skiing

Do you have any other ideas?
Let your Patrol Leader know so he 
can suggest it at the next PLC 
meeting.

PLC is the first Wednesday of every 
month.  Next one is June 3rd.  Any 
scout in the troop is welcome to 
come to PLC.  


